
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 12, 2022 
 
 
Taj R.T. Lee, CPA 
Ottley Hall 
Kingstown   VC100 
SAINT VINCENT 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
Re: Taj R.T. Lee, CPA 
 
This is to confirm that Taj R.T. Lee, CPA is a member in good standing of the Chartered Professional 
Accountants of British Columbia (CPABC). Taj was admitted into membership on 07/01/2022.   
 
In accordance with CPABC bylaws, "in good standing" means, in respect of a member of CPABC, that 
the member holds current membership that is not suspended and has not been cancelled under the 
Chartered Professional Accountants Act.  
 
In BC, legislation to unify the legacy professional accounting bodies - the Institute of Chartered Accountants 
of BC (ICABC), the Certified General Accountant Association of BC (CGA-BC), and the Certified 
Management Accountants Society of BC (CMABC) - into CPABC came into force on June 24, 2015. 
 
This information is current as at the date of this letter. For the most up-to-date listing of members in good 
standing, please refer to the CPABC member online directory at www.bccpa.ca 
 
Please contact me should you require further information in this regard. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rogelio Cervantes 
Member Records Assistant 
 
 

http://www.bccpa.ca/
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